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We Are the Future Hello Parents!

Welcome back! It has been so wonderful having children, parents, and
staff back in the school.

< A% ~_ We just finished up the Believe fundraiser. Thank you
@ﬁ for your participation. Our school was able to profit
v und lsmg. just over $6,000. Way to go on everyone's support!

Come to our

Next up will be the Fall Scholastic Book Fair November N:{ele] {
1-5™. Please consider helping with the Book Fair. You FAIR!
can follow the link below to sign up for a time slot. 5"T'S RAISE READER S

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70A054BA8AF2BA4F85-2021

Teacher Gift Giving Display will be up in front of the office by November
19th. The Display will provide

gift ideas the teachers have come  CLISSROOM "WISHLIST
up with for their classroom. )‘)))))D))})mm

It takes the guesswork out of
what to get your special teacher.

g”&hdq Holiday Market is coming soon! Market will be open
MAR K E T ¥ from December 6th-9th. This is a great way for
- * children to shop for their families and get the gift
wrapped up for the holidays. Volunteer opportunities will be available.
PTA accepts donations for the market. Handmade jewelry, arts/crafts, if
you are crafty or have an idea to contribute, please let us know.

Please join us for our next PTA meeting on October
PTA 28th 6:00 pm. PTA meets in the school library. We
are looking forward to welcoming all the new

members and encourage everyone to come see
what your PTA is planning for this year!

MEETING

4o

Thank you!
-Your PTA

Check us out on FB: Email Your PTA @
facebook.com/BirchwoodABCPTA birchwoodpta@gmail.com
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